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TOWN OF SEABROOK, NEW HAMPSHIRE
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

DATE: October 1%2025

TO: William M. Manzi, Town Manager

FROM: John M. Starkey, DPW Manager

RE: DPW Monthly Report — June 12, 2025 — October 3, 2025

Dear Bill,

Please accept the following as a report of the Public Works activities, accomplishments, challenges
and problems during the above referenced time frame.

Cemetery — Parks Foreman Forrest Carter has returned to work during this time frame

Solid Waste “Rubbish & Recycling” Foreman Ralph Welch has returned to work during this time
frame

Heavy Equipment Operator Herb Randall has returned to work during this time frame

State of N.H. Fish & Game Department finally gave us the green light to rake the beach in August
Welcome Center “Public Toilets” opened for the summer & closed after the Seafood Festival on
September 7%

Traffic pattern on beach streets changed after 4™ of July

Mosquito Contractor has retrieved the Green Head boxes, and they will be stored at the Transfer
Station for the winter

Transfer Station Scale House has a new roof. Thank you, Curtis Slayton, and crew.

Transfer Station 27-year-old Baler repaired after breaking down late this summer

DAM Maintenance worked on in September

Athletic fields mowed, prepped and lined almost daily

Cemeteries, War Memorials, mowed and trimmed

TEC & AECOM have filed EPA Reports on Stormwater on time

State Inspection on Trucks done in September

Prepping trucks and sanders for winter has started

Goals & Objectives for October 2025 attached

Although it is a huge help having most of the crew back to work we still face challenges in the DPW
Admin area.

Respectfully Submitted,

47 Btinders
\,JJ gh{/: M. Starkeydbj%

DPW Manager

JMS/ds

cc; Kelly O’Connor, Deputy Town Manager, Bruce Felch, Highway Foreman, Forrest Carter, Parks & Cemetery Foreman, Ralph
Welch, Rubbish Foreman, David Schiappa, DPW Office Supervisor, Shay-Nicole Heiseler, DPW Secretary, FILE



